
Od: "xx" <@iletisimteknolojisi.com> 
Komu: "yy" <@fnusa.cz> 
Odeslané: Pátek, 22. Říjen 2021 7:36:05 
Předmět: Re: Micromedex Expanded Drug Information 2021-2022 Renewal 
 

Dear Dr. yy,  

 
Nice to have your email and congratulations for your new post.  

I wish you best success during your term.  
 
We confirm and accept the document regarding Micromedex contract. 

 
St. Anna is our long time customer and we have good memories extending 
way back.  So please feel free to reach out to us and we will do our best 

within our capacity.  
  

all the best,   
 
xx 

ITSN İletişim Teknolojisi Sistemleri Ltd. 
Regional Distributor for  
IBM Watson Health Micromedex Solutions 

 
T.   

M.  

On Thursday, October 21, 2021, 04:06:54 PM GMT+3,  <@fnusa.cz> wrote: 
 

Dear Sir, 
I'm the new manager of the drug information center. On 20 September our hospital 
approved Your proposed contract and asked us to send the Micromedex charge to 
You. However, my associate did not do so. Please send us Your acceptance so that 
we can publish the order in our hospital's Contract Register. 
Thank You for Your patience and once again I am very sorry for this 
misunderstanding. 
 
Sincerely and respectfully, yy 

In case of any questions I will be happy to answer everything. 
 
     

 

yy 
klinický farmaceut 
Oddělení klinické farmacie 
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